
 

 

 

6 August 2019 

ANO Update 

 

The Board advises that the Annual Report and related Appendix 4E and 

Appendix 4G should be released to market next week. 

 

The Board is pleased to advise that the current FY20 first quarter sales orders 

up until today are 400% of the sales orders for the same corresponding period 

for quarter one FY19. 

 

The Board cannot explain the reason for the current share price decline. 

 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 

Managing Director 


